
                                        
  

 

            
          

 

 
11th October, 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
Please can we ask that at school pick up times you ensure that you have left enough room for vehicular access 
down Church Lane.  Many thanks for your co-operation. 
 
Pet Blessing Service – Sunday 13th October at 4.30pm  please see flyer attached for details. 
 
The Oratory Year 5 Maths Challenge – on Thursday a team from our Year 5 represented Peppard at a Maths 
Challenge hosted by The Oratory School.  They did themselves proud.   The children were treated to lunch after 
the event.  Well done Henry, Molly, Olivia and Charlie and many thanks to Vic Greaves who accompanied them 
throughout. 
 
Bag2School – thank you for all your donations.  The total weight was 236kg which gave us £47.20! 
 
Open Morning - Wednesday 16th October – just a reminder that we have our Open Morning on Wednesday next 
week for prospective parents. FOPS will be serving refreshments so many thanks to them ahead of time! 
If you know of anyone with school age children, please do spread the word.  
 
Dates of note for your diary: 
Wednesday 16th October – 9.15am-11.30am Open Morning for Prospective Parents 
Wednesday 6th November – 9.15am Remembrance Church Service. Poppies and small items will be on sale in 
school after half term. 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
Term dates 2024/2025:                                                                          
Tuesday 3rd September – Friday 25th October 
Monday 4th November – Friday 20th December 
Tuesday 7th January – Friday 14th February 
Monday 24th February – Friday 4th April 
Tuesday 22nd April – Friday 23rd May 
Tuesday 3rd June – Friday 18th July 

 

Peppard CE Primary School 
Church Lane, Rotherfield Peppard 
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Molly, Olivia, Charlie and Henry hard 

at work during the Maths Challenge. 
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